THE WHITE HOUSE

July 23, 1992

Dear Friends,

What good news it was to learn that the nation's
convenience stores donated more than $38 million
to charitable organizations last year.

I understand that the convenience store industry
is active in many types of community service
across the United States. Your participation
cannot always be measured in dollars and cents,
but it is much needed and greatly appreciated.
Businesses like yours, which reach out in
service to our communities, are vital to the
future of our nation.

George Bush joins me in expressing our gratitude
for your efforts to make our country a better
place. We congratulate you for being "points

of light."

With all best wishes,

Warmly,

Rtna Dest_

National Association of
Convenience Stores

1605 King Street

Alexandria, Virginia




